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 Friday 12th April 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Nursery Parents Evening April 2024 

Parents Evening this term will be a face to face meeting with your child’s class teacher. During your 10-
minute slot, you will have the opportunity to discuss how they are progressing with their learning. The 
timings for parents evening are as follows: 

Nursery Ants Nursery Bears 

Wednesday 24th April 2024 

12:30pm – 4:00pm 

Wednesday 24th April 2024 

9:00am – 6:30pm 

Wednesday 1st May 2024 

12:30pm – 4:00pm 

Wednesday 1st May 2024 

3:30pm – 6:30pm 

Appointments are made on a first come, first served basis and should be booked online via the Arbor 
Parent Portal App. On the home page, there will be a section for Guardian Consultations where you will be 
able to book your slot. 

Bookings will be open from today Friday 12th April 2024 and it will close at 4pm on Tuesday 30th April. If 
you require any assistance, you can contact the Main Office or email adminteam@chps.paymat.org  

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E Monnery 

Headteacher    
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